
 

 
Thank You EMS Providers  
 
The Township says thank you to the Community Ambulance Association of Ambler and EMS 
crews everywhere during National EMS Week. Your dedication and bravery are truly 
appreciated.  
 

 
 
 
 
Lower Gwynedd Thanks Those Who Serve Our Country  
 
On this Memorial Day Weekend, Lower Gwynedd again thanks the men and women who serve 
our country. We remember those who made the ultimate sacrifice in the service of our nation.   
 
 

 

https://amblerambulance.org/


 

 

Congratulations to Graduates of the Class of 2020!   

The Township offers best wishes to all the graduates of the Class of 2020!  The coronavirus has 
disrupted graduation ceremonies but it cannot take away from the many accomplishments of 
students throughout the Township and the region. We know you will all go on to great things.  

The Wissahickon High School Class of 2020 will mark graduation with a car parade beginning at 
noon on Thursday, June 4. Please note the parade route and come out, observe Social Distancing, 
and congratulate the graduates!   

 



 
Township Staff Continue to Work Remotely  
 
The Township Building will remain closed through June 4 in accordance with Governor Wolf’s 
stay-at-home order. The Township continues to work with State and County Health Agencies as 
more of Pennsylvania moves toward reopening.  
 
Staff continues to work remotely. Please call 215-646-4302 to reach the Township or email 
contactus@lowergwynedd.org . There may be a slight delay in response to phone calls. Please 
schedule all inspections at least 48 hours in advance.  
 
Click here for Governor Wolf’s reopening plan  

 
 
 

 
 
 
Note New Polling Places For June 2 Primary Election  
 
There will be two polling locations in the Township for the June 2 Primary Election.  
 
Precincts 1-1, 1-3 and 2-1 will vote at Wissahickon High School and precincts 1-2, 1-4 and 2-2 
will vote at the Wissahickon School Administration Building.  
 
Mail-in ballots can be applied for through May 26 at www.votes.pa.com. 
 
For more information, visit Montgomery County Voter Services.   
 

mailto:contactus@lowergwynedd.org
https://www.governor.pa.gov/plan-for-pennsylvania/
http://www.votes.pa.com/
https://www.montcopa.org/753/Voter-Services


 

 
 
 
Work Remains On Census   
 
About 75 percent of the Township has completed the 2020 Census. That’s good work by 
residents but work remains. If you are part of the 25 percent remaining, please take a few 
minutes this weekend and complete the census. Your participation will ensure that Lower 
Gwynedd, Montgomery County and Pennsylvania counts.  
 
If you are looking for comparisons, the completion rate for Pennsylvania is 63 percent and the 
national rate is 60 percent.  
 
For more information, visit 2020census.gov.  
 

https://2020census.gov/


 
 
 
 
 
Coronavirus Resources 
 
Lower Gwynedd Township coronavirus page 
 
Montgomery County coronavirus hub 
 
Pennsylvania Department of Health 
 
CDC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Update 05.22.2020 
  
 

https://www.lowergwynedd.org/general-information/covid-19-coronavirus.aspx
https://data-montcopa.opendata.arcgis.com/pages/covid-19
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

